From: Claire Gasson

Sent: 15 August 2019 13:16

To: Muthoora, Leela

Cc: ‘David Castle'

Subject: RE: Replacement roof to 2A Briardale Gardens ref: 2019/3058/P
Categories: CASES

Dear Leela,

Thank you very much for suggesting that the applicant revise their design, although this is a small detail, the
improvement to the rear elevation is significant in the revised rear elevation,

| withdraw the objection on behalf of the Heath and Hampstead Society,

Best Wishes,

Claire

From: Muthoora, Leela <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 August 2019 13:00
Subject: Replacement roof to 2A Briardale Gardens ref: 2019/3058/P

Dear Claire Gasson

Thank you for your comments regarding the dominant effect of the proposed roof replacement to
the dormer. The agent has submitted a revised drawing to introduce some detailing above the
glazing of the dormer, reducing its bulkiness.

Is this sufficient for you to withdraw your objection? As you know an objection from the Heath and
Hampstead Society requires us to refer to the Members Briefing Panel.

Kind regards

Leela Muthoora

Planning Technician
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

020 7974 2506
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